
 
          22 February 2021 
 
 
Kia ora tatou  
 
A very very quick one from me this afternoon: as Auckland will be at Level 1 from midnight tonight, 
Pinehurst School will be back to its Level 1 arrangements from tomorrow morning. 
 
This means that: 

• All school classes, sports activities and events will go ahead as normal and with no 
restrictions 

• Timetables in College will revert to their original rooms 
• Masks may be worn by students and adults, but they are not mandatory 
• We are still asking anyone who has just returned from Managed Isolation to spend one week 

at home before returning to school. This means that students whose parents have just 
returned from MIQ and who have come into the house will have to stay home unless they 
have been isolated from their parents 

• We ask all visitors and parents to sign in with the Covid app when you come onto our site: 
this is the same as before, and something I do whenever I go into a cafe, shop or business 

A final word. It’s ten years since the Christchurch earthquake, and I’d like to take the opportunity to 
remember it. Most of us will recall where they were on February 22nd, 2011, and I’m sure all of us 
will want to send our best wishes to those affected by it. To those members of our community who 
were in Christchurch at the time, or whose families were affected, our thoughts are with you. 
 
Have a good evening. 
 
Kind regards 
Alex 
 
 
Alex Reed 
Executive Principal 
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